
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
To:  Finance, Expenditure, and Legal Subcommittee 

 

Subject: RFP for Auditing Services 

 

Date:  April 7, 2023 

 

From:  Carey Fry, Senior Accountant 

 

 

The District’s Request for Proposals for Professional Auditing Services was 

advertised in the Omaha World Herald on February 27, 2023 and again on March 

6, 2023, following the selection schedule.  Under Policy 15.2.B.3 of the Directors’ 

Policy Manual, proposals for auditing services are obtained every five years in 

accordance with Policy 15.6 (Purchases by Formal Competitive Bidding), which 

does not require a selection committee. 

 

The District received one bid, as summarized below. 

 

   2023 2024 2025 2026 2027  Total 

          

BerganKDV, LLC  $53,500  $57,000  $60,500  $64,000  $67,500   $302,500  

         
          

 

It is recommended that the Subcommittee recommend to the Board that the 

General Manager be authorized to execute a contract for auditing services with 

BerganKDV, LLC for FY2023 through FY2027, subject to approval as to form by 

the District’s legal counsel. 
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